
Dear Parents, Children and 

Staff,   

I would like to start by wel-

coming everyone back and 

saying how fabulous it is to 

see all of our lovely families 

and children back together. 

Children  have settled in so 

well and it has been wonder-

ful to have these first few 

days of wonderful weather 

too. 

A huge welcome too, to our 

new Reception class, who 

have settled in so well, join-

ing us for collective worship 

on their first day and behav-

ing so well. 

Our Christian value this term 

is  Love and we will be also 

focussing on a Love of Learn-

ing mini project— 

I have attached the detail of 

this so you can see what the 

children will be doing. 

PATHS 

We will be doing some work-

shops for PATHS as part of 

our parent forum, this term, 

dates to follow. 

. 

 

 

 

Covid Restrictions 

You will have seen the 

changes announced by 

the government recently 

and we have circulated 

an information letter at 

the start of term. If you 

have any questions 

please do not hesitate to 

contact the school of-

fice. As cases are rising 

in the local area, we 

have made the decision 

to be cautious and as 

such will not be inviting 

parents into sharing as-

sembly until later in the 

term, once we assess 

the situation. We will 

continue to send you the 

sharing slides, so you 

are aware of what is hap-

pening in your child’s 

class and hopefully by 

half term we will be able 

to go back to inviting 

parents into school. I 

hope you will under-

stand this precautionary 

measure. 

 

School Clubs 

We would  like to restart 

some school clubs and 

wondered if any parent 

would like to run any-

thing or share a skill eg 

cookery/art/computing? 

Please contact the 

school office, with any 

ideas or offers. 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back everyone! 

D I A R Y  D A T E S +  

M C M I L L A N  C A K E S  D A Y  

2 4 / 0 9 / 2 1  

 

H A R V E S T  F E S T I V A L   

I N  S C H O O L  0 5 / 1 0 / 2 1  

 

K I N G S W O O D  Y E A R  5  A N D  6  

R E S I D E N T I A L  2 7 T H - 2 9 T H  

S E P T E M B E R  

 

R E M E M B R A N C E  S E R V I C E  3 P M  

1 0 / 1 1 / 2 1 —  P A R E N T S  C A N  

W A T C H  F R O M  F E N C E .  
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Eco and 

School Council will restarts this term 

and House  Captains will be voted 

for. 

 

Ready, Respectful, Safe 

 As part of our school rules, children 

are continuing to learn to be Ready, 

Respectful and Safe around school, 

in the playground and at home. We 

are grateful for you supporting this 

message at home too. 

 

 

 

 

 

Badges 

Children are continuing to work 

through their personal development 

goals and will be achieving their 

bronze, silver and gold badges, 

which will be presented in assembly. 

 

 

 

 

Stay safe and well 

Mrs Gardener September 2021 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


